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Boston Bombings - A Call to Prayer and Action!  
 
Angelika Selle 
April 16, 2013 
 

Dear friends of WFWP USA, 

 

Our hearts go out to the victims of yesterday's bombing in 

Boston, and their families! 

 

We are grateful for the many lives that were also spared, like 

that of our recently appointed newsletter editor and young 

mother, Tamara Starr, who was literally only a couple of 

blocks away when it happened.  

   

It makes us realize that in the face of such viciousness 

and callousness we really need each other -- family and friends 

to help us through the shock and pain, since in the end this 

affects all of us and we are in this all together. Therefore, for 

me and for many, this is also a serious wake-up call to ongoing 

prayer as well as a call to action!  

Dear women, wives, mothers, we all are called at this time 

more than any other to step out of our comfort zone at home 

and to use our God-given innate gifts of love, compassion, 

sacrifice, service and nurturing and extend ourselves to this 

wounded world!  

  

Acts like this attack, and many others of lesser brutality, are 

signs of lack of love, lack of clear guidance on moral principles 

and, most of all, lack of healthy role models in today's society 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



of how to live a wholesome and righteous life in service 

to others. 

You and I CAN make a difference if we decide today to do 

even one small thing every day, reaching out to those in our 

circle of influence with love, attention and care, together with 

our husbands, fathers and brothers. 

We here in the Women's Federation for World Peace are 

committed to never give up on God, who is alive and well, and 

we feel responsible to work in His stead as we care for His 

children and each other. And one more thing: As a woman, 

please take care of yourself, your health and your well-being, 

because you're needed by those around you.  

  

With love and prayers, 

 

Angelika Selle 

President, WFWP USA 
 

    

  

 


